
Campus Access, Car Stickers, & ID’s

Closed Campus 
Kyiv International School is a closed campus. Once on campus, students are not permitted to 
leave the campus without parental permission and office approval before 3:35pm. Parents are 
asked to contact the divisional office managers if their child plans to leave school early and 
arrange pick up. 

Kyiv International School strives to provide your children with a safe and positive educational 
environment at all times. Our facilities are meant to be for students, staff, and parents to build 
school community and promote student and community activities. KIS is still limiting parent 
access to the campus and asks that parents have an appointment. 

How and When to Organize Your Car Access Sticker and Adult ID? 
The school will no longer have staff outside in the morning and afternoon. Anyone needing to 
register their car and get a car access sticker or adult ID will need to go to reception. 

Car Access Stickers
For cars to access the territory, you must have a new parking sticker (yellow) for the 2020-2021 
school year. These stickers are available at reception. You will notice there is a special car 
sticker for preschool parents who will need to park on campus to drop their children off at a 
side door for a temperature check and entry.

Adult ID’s
All adults planning to be on campus must have an ID. If you do not have one already, please 
arrange to register for one from reception, and wear it at all times while at the school.


